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Agreed Report to Parents/Guardians and Staff 

 

 

1. A meeting of the Board was convened on April 24th 2023. 
2. The Principal’s Child Protection Report was overseen. 

3. The publication of relevant DE circulars was noted.  

4. The Finance Report was ratified.  

5. The initial allocation for 2023-24 was noted.  

6. The 2023-24 School Calendar was approved.  

7. The Board thanked the Department of Education Inspectorate for its very positive report of 

the school’s Transition Year Programme following the recent TY Programme Evaluation.  

8. The following school documents were ratified:  

 Healthy Eating Policy; 

 Policy on Protected Disclosures (CETB); 

 Appropriate Behaviour Policy (Review), and 

 Suspensions and Expulsions Policy (Review).  

9. The Board congratulated the 21 members of the class of 2022 who were awarded by CETB on 
the basis of their outstanding achievement in Leaving Certificate.  

10. The next meeting of the Board will take place in May 2023.  
 


